A letter had been written to Mr and Mrs Timothy Williams, Chalk Farm Barn, thanking them for so kindly replacing the old village seat by the War Memorial with a new one. Councillor George Brett Reynolds reported that one of the window panels in the bus shelter had been broken and that a road sign was missing before the hump back bridge on the Walsingham Road which could prove dangerous if driving along the road at speed. The Clerk was asked to order a new window panel from Glasdon and to contact Highways with regard to the missing sign.

	ľ	Ą	ext	Me	eting
--	---	---	-----	----	-------

Monday 19th February 2018 at 7.30pm.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.20pm.

Signed	Chairman	Date